
             
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Greg Keller 

Sr. Vice President of 

National Sales 

1390 Enclave Parkway 

Houston, TX 77077 

 
 
Valued Customer, 

As part of providing customers more agile service through our best-in-class digital 

technology platforms, we’re excited to announce a new and improved Sysco Pay 

platform focused on delivering YOU a better, easier to navigate, and more 

intuitive user experience. 

These exciting updates start March 27 and are in direct response to customer 

feedback and feature upgrades to: 

• Navigation – better account hierarchy, findability, and label clarity 

• Role-Based Views - tailored content by role such as quick links, my 

accounts, and relevant alerts 

• Advanced Search - search by multiple facets, results with relevant context, 

and combined filtering 

• Transaction History - ease of finding, sharing, and exporting documents 

• Administration - ease of use for subscriptions and assigning users 

If you have questions about these improvements, please contact your Sysco Sales 

Representative.  

Please note that you may experience system down time/outage during the 

conversion weekend March 25-26. 

Thank you for your valued partnership! 

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Greg Keller 
Senior Vice President – National Sales 
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